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07 October 2019 
 
«Forename» «Surname» 
 

Dear Parent  

Please note the following important dates and arrangements:   
As part of our transition programme with St Patrick’s High School, pupils in Mr 
Hart’s and Miss Rock’s class (P6 and P7 pupils only) will be travelling to St Patrick’s 
High School to participate in a variety of curricular workshops. The pupils will have 
the opportunity to work with teachers from St. Patrick’s and utilise many of the 
resources on offer. These workshops will take place on the following dates during 
October and November: 

October 8th (PE activities) 

22nd (PE activities)  

November 6th (Literacy activities)  

13th (Literacy activities) 

Pupils will need to be in school for 8.45am sharp wearing their school uniform, as St 
Patrick’s High School are providing transport to and from these events. All pupils 
will return to our school in time for normal lunchtime arrangements.  Please 
complete the online permission/consent slip which will be text to you to agree that 
your child can participate in these workshops. It is also essential that you include an 
emergency contact name and number for these dates. 

Parent/Teacher meetings P2-P7 
Our annual parent/teacher meetings will take place on Monday 21st and Tuesday 
22nd October 2019. The date, day and time arranged for you to meet your child’s 
teacher is attached. If possible, please keep to the arranged time. 
 
Parent/Teacher meetings P1 
Parent/teacher meetings for parents of P1 pupils will take place on Monday 11th, 
Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th November. The date, day and time arranged for 
you to meet Mrs Donnelly is attached. 
 
P5/6 class assembly 
Miss Rock’s class (P5/P6) assembly will take place on Thursday 24th October at 
10.00 am in the school hall. Parents and other family members of P5/P6 pupils are 
welcome to attend. 
 

Halloween Break 
The school will be closing for Halloween break on Friday 25th October at 11.00am. 
All pupils will need to be collected at this earlier time. The EA bus (Yellow Bus) will 
be operating at this earlier time on the day. Pupils can come to school in fancy 
dress costumes but please leave small items such as swords, hatchets, badges etc. 
at home as they can be easily misplaced. There will be no school milk, meals or Cool 
Kidz Club on this day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Paul Hart 
Vice Principal 
 

IN CHRIST WE LIVE,  

LOVE AND LEARN 

St Joseph’s PS 

50 Fernaloy Rd. 

Madden 

BT60 3LR 

 

Telephone: 

02837531890 

 

Principal:  

Paud Loughran  

Bed (Hons) MEd 

 

Email: 

ploughran734@C2kni.net 

 


